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Photography and Video Imaging Policy 

On occasion, we may film you/your child during a gymnastics 

session for coaching purposes. Unless you agree otherwise, we will 

retain these images for only as long as required to support you/your child’s learning. If you do not want us 

to film you or your child, please let us know and we will not do this. 

Hawth Gymnastics will try to protect children from having images taken by unknown sources while they are 

in the gym. 

We are unable to prevent members of the public taking images of children when they attend an outside 

event (e.g. competition). We will make sure that competition organisers clearly display the British 

Gymnastics Photography Regulations. This document can be found on the British Gymnastics website 

https://www.british-gymnastics.org/ 

Hawth Gymnastics will: 

• approach anyone taking photos through the windows of the gym and ask them to stop 

• use photos and videos as a training aid for gymnastics. These images will be deleted once they have 

been used 

• gain specific consent before  

o using photos or videos children on their website 

o allowing images to be used in press releases 

o using children’s images in publicity and promotion materials 

• check the credentials of any person outside their organisation before allowing them to take photos 

or video images 

• never use children’s names with any images and videos used 

https://www.british-gymnastics.org/

